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Call for Indication (CFI) of Intent to Propose

At the IEEE 802 Plenary Meeting, in November 2007, a new PAR was approved forming the IEEE 802.15 Task Group 6 (TG6). The PAR for TG6 can be found in IEEE 802.15 document 15-07-0575-08-0ban-ban-draft-par-doc.pdf.

In order to better manage the proposal process, the task group is issuing this Call for Intent (CFI) to present proposals to TG6, which address the scope, purpose and need as defined in the PAR. Unless specifically authorized by a 75% vote of Task Group, only those proposals will be accepted and heard for which there is valid declaration of intent.  A declaration of intent does not mandate that you make a proposal but you cannot make a proposal without a prior declaration of intent. If you are unsure, you should declare your intention to propose.  This information will be invaluable in determining the best process to get to a baseline draft, in facilitating convergence, in refining the project timeline and in planning the allocation of meeting time. The Call for Intent (CFI) will open immediately and close on July 13, 2008 at 23:00 Anyplace on Earth (AoE).  

The task group anticipates the Call for Proposals to be issued at the end of the July 2008 Session of the IEEE 802.15 Working Group and close one week prior to the opening of the November 2008 Session. It is desired to begin hearing preliminary proposals at the September 2008 Session

Letters of intent should be sent to the TG6 Chair, Art Astrin, at astrin@ieee.com and to the TG6 Secretary, Bin Zhen at zhen.bin@nict.go.jp  no later than July 13th 2008, 23:00 AoE. The letter of intent should include the name of the submitter, the contact information such as e-mail address and phone number.

The next IEEE 802.15 interim meeting will be held during the week of May 11-16, 2008 in Jacksonville, FL, USA. The next plenary meeting will be held July 13-18, 2008 in Denver, CO, USA.
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